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Recording in Schools and on School Buses/Vehicles 

Recording on School Property 

 

The interior and exterior of District schools and other District property may be equipped 

with video recording devices.  The intention of such recording devices is to promote a 

safe school environment for all stakeholders.  The Superintendent is authorized to 

provide law enforcement with access to live images captured by video recording devices 

in order to promote the health, safety and welfare of student, staff, and other individuals.   

 

Video and Audio Recording on School Vehicles 

 

The Board authorizes the use of video and audio recording on school buses and vehicles 

while transporting students for school-related purposes for disciplinary and security 

purposes.  Audio and/or video recording does not assure the elimination of misconduct 

and cannot guarantee the absolute safety of students or others.   

 

The Board directs the Superintendent or designee to ensure that: 

 

1. Each school bus and school vehicle that is equipped with audio recording 

equipment contains a clearly posted notice informing drivers and passengers of 

the potential for audio recording. 

2. This Policy and the accompanying Administrative Regulation is posted on the 

District's publicly accessible website.  

3. Each school year, this Policy is included in the student handbook, and in any other 

District publications that sets forth the comprehensive rules, procedures, and 

standards of conduct. 

  


